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Dear Colleagues,  

 

Thank you for the overwhelming levels of feedback given to GMB London Region 

in response to our last bulletin about your stores offering overtime after 

consultation. Your responses have been heard loud and clear regarding this 

issue. 

 

GMB London Region now need your help gathering hard evidence in order to 

present the matter to Asda House, so that we can challenge the new hours and 

move towards a resolution. We want our members to be given sufficient hours 

to get the job done properly. 

 

We would ask that you obtain a copy of your punch details over the last 4 weeks from your store and provide 

them and a copy of your new contracted hours to your local shop steward or directly via our website at 

www.gmb-asda.com/support 

 

These punch details will show the overtime that you have been working since adopting your new hours, and 

will highlight if the hours you have worked have been above and beyond what the home shopping business 

case says is necessary in your store. 

 

You can request a copy of your punch details from your store’s people team. If you have difficulties where you 

have asked for them, speak to your local GMB shop steward or contact GMB directly so that we can assist in 

getting you a copy of those details. 
 

Have you been given a shorter contract, and asked to pick up your old 

hours or more hours as overtime? 
 

If you would like support, advice and representation please speak to your local GMB Shop Steward, or visit the 

GMB Members’ Support Centre at www.gmb-asda.com/support  

 

Regards,  

 
Keith Dixon 

ASDA Lead Role Officer 

GMB London Region 
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